
29 October 1999

Ms Sue Cook /
Development Control Planning Services
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall
Argyle Street entrance
LONDON WC1H 8ND

Dear Sue
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100-111 HIGH HOLBORN & 1-11 PROCTER STREET

Your Reference: PS9904731

At our last meeting of 12 October 1999, you suggested that the Bloomsbury Conservation

Advisory Committee would require supplemental information about the south façade facing

High Holborn. At this time we would like to submit 5 no. copies of a single document titled

'100— 111 High Holborn - Façade Details'. This document is meant to supplement the

current application.

This document consists of 10 pages that describe in detail the make-up of the façade. This is

done through written narrative, diagrams and 1:10 and 1:5 details.

We trust that this document sufficiently describes the proposed façade.

Yours sincerely

Roy Stevens
for Harper Mackay Ltd

Enc: as noted


